
 

The contract is available for public inspection in the Office of the Chief Procurement Officer.  
Please contact rfi@medicaid.ms.gov to obtain a copy.  Contracts may also be obtained via the MS 
Transparency website: www.transparency.ms.gov. 

NOTICE OF CONTRACT AWARD 
SECURITY SERVICES 

CONTRACT #8200066204 
 

 
As identified in Executive Order 1362 (July 31, 2015), each agency awarding, renewing, or amending any 
professional or personal services contract reported online pursuant to the Mississippi Accountability and 
Transparency Act of 2008 must also submit by online report an analysis describing the reasons for awarding, 
renewing, or amending the contract. 

 

Please select appropriate action: 

☐ Awarding         ☒ Renewing         ☒ Amending 

Contractor Name: Orleans Security, LLC 
 

Initial Period of Performance  November 1, 2022 – January 31, 2025 $ 105,300.00 
Partial Renewal Period February 1, 2025 – April 30, 2025 $     6,480.00 
 Contract Not to Exceed $ 111,780.00 

 
ANALYSIS DESCRIBING AWARD, RENEWAL OR AMENDMENT OF CONTRACT  
(Include nature, duration and amount): 
 

The Mississippi Division of Medicaid (DOM) has a contract with Orleans Security for security services at 
its Jackson and Canton regional office. This contract was awarded through the Department of Finance and 
Administration's (DFA) pre-approved vendor list, IFB No. 2020-04. The contract will terminate on April 30, 
2025, which is the same date the regional office lease expires. 

The total contract value is not to exceed $111,780.00 The overall period of performance for the contract is 
November 1, 2022 – April 30, 2025.  

 
 
 
              
Chief Procurement Officer       Date 

January 30, 2025
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